the royal victorian
E+3 eyeandear

hospital

You have an appointment in Preadmission
Clinics.

Please read the enclosed Pre-admission
information leaflet thoroughly.

Please bring with you:

1. Your Medicare Card

2. Your current medicines you are taking
in their Bottles and boxes.

3. Your General Practitioner's (GP) name,
address and phone number

4. Your Advance Care Directive (if you
have one)

Address

The Royal Victorian Eye and Ear
Hospital

Preadmission Clinic, Level 1, Blue Wing
via stairs or Blue Lifts

32 Gisborne Street, East Melbourne, VIC
3002

Please call (03) 99298553 between 8am —
4pm Monday to Friday if you need to cancel
or change your appointment.

Your health is important to us. We look
forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Preadmission team

The Royal Victorian
Eye and Ear Hospital

T: +61 3 9929 8666

TTY: +61 3 9929 8052

F: +61 3 9929 8404

E: info@eyeandear.org.au

W: www.eyeandear.
ABN 81 863 814 677

Quy vi c6 culc hen tai
Phong kham Trudc khi Nhap vién.

Vui long doc k¥ t& thong tin Trudc kh
Nhéap vién dinh kém.

Vui ldbng mang theo:

1. Thé Medicare cla quy vi

org.au

2. Cac loai thuéc ma quy vi dang dung,
cung vGi vo lo va hop cla cac thudc

do.

3. Tén, dia chi va s6 dién thoai cua Bac

sy Gia dinh (GP) cua quy vi

4. Gidy Chi ddn Cham séc Y t& Du liéu

(néu co)

bia chi

Bénh vién Tai va Mat Hoang gia tai

Victoria

Phong kham Trudc khi Nhap vién, Lau 1,

Toa nha Xanh duong (Blue Wing)

theo 16i cau thang hoac Thang may

Xanh duong (Blue Lifts)

32 Gisborne Street, East Melbourne, VIC

3002

Vui long goi s6 (03) 99298553 vao
khodng thdi gian 8h sang - 4h chiéu
Hai t8i Thr Sdu néu quy vi can hay h
daéi lich hen.

Tho
ay

DGi v3i chlng toi, stic khoe cla quy vi
rat quan trong. Chung téi mong dugc

gap quy Vi.
Tran trong,

Nhom phu trach tha tuc trudc khi nhap

vién

The Royal Victorian Eye and Ear hospital extends a warm welcome to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
patients, families and carers. We are committed to Closing the Health Gap. When attending the hospital,
please let our staff know if you, or your child(ren), are of Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander origin

so that the appropriate services are made available to you.

The Eye & Ear Hospital is committed to protecting the privacy of every individual. We comply with legislation relating to privacy and confidentiality, including the Health Services Act 1988
(Vic), Information Privacy Act 2000 (Vic), Freedom of Information 1982 (Vic) and the Health Records Act 2001 (Vic). The Hospital cannot use or disclose personal or health information

without the consent of the individual, except if it is required or permitted under law.



